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Division of Finance and Business Operations
	
	Procurement & Strategic Sourcing  

5700 Cass Avenue, suite 4200

Detroit, Michigan   48202

(313) 577-3734 

FAX (313) 577-3747


March 4, 2015
Addendum No. 1 To

RFQ Utility Vehicle Purchase 2015 dated February 25, 2015 
Questions have been raised for the University's RFQ Utility Vehicle Purchase 2015 for the University Grounds Department.  A summary of the questions asked and the University's responses are as follows:

1. Question: just wanted to make sure that the quantity is 4 units on the x738 tractors. and the 2000 rpm front pto you don't need with a front blade. unless you were going to get a front snow blower or sweeper.
Answer: We only want 1 of the 738 Tractor. Yes we will need a front blade for this vehicle including a cab, heater and safety light.  We are looking for “Utility Vehicles”. A tractor is one type of utility vehicles. The RFQ is for “Utility Vehicles”.  If Vendor has one type of utility vehicles then they are to bid that one. If Vendor has 2 or 3 types of utility vehicles then they are to put four of them together and bid those four.
Should you have any questions or concerns about this Addendum or on any other aspects of the Request for Proposal, please send them by email to Loretta McClary, Senior Buyer, Email; Ac2843@wayne.edu and to Cynthia Branch, Buyer, Email; Ab3577@wayne.edu.  Copy both Loretta McClary and Cynthia Branch on all E-Mail questions.  
Thank you,

Loretta McClary 
Senior Buyer
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